
           

Our PTA
The St Joseph’s Catholic School PTA serves the staff and families of St Joseph’s Primary School. We are 
blessed to have a generous community that supports the school to provide our children with excellent 
education and facilities. All parents and caregivers are automatically members of the St Joseph’s School 
Parent Teacher Association (PTA) and are welcome to attend all PTA meetings and events.

How you can help 
Join the PTA - New members are always welcome, come to any monthly meeting and find out how you 
can get involved. It’s a great way to help our school and a wonderful opportunity to get to know other
families within our community.
Become a Friend of the PTA - If you can’t make meetings but would like to help out then you can 
become a Friend of our PTA.  We advertise PTA Events and Activities, throughout the year in the School 
Newsletter, please contact the event Organiser to offer your support.

Our Activities
We support the needs of the school as it grows and changes; the PTA implement fund-raising events and 
work alongside the school in other activities. Ranging from organising gardening bees and sausage sizzles 
through to planning fund-raising events on a variety of scales from a quizathon to our biannual fair.
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